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21st June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I have received communication today from Hertfordshire County Council 

regarding planned events in schools. This information had clear guidance that 

these are not allowed to proceed until the next stage of the roadmap, and as 

such, I need to cancel the school discos that we, as the PTA, had organised and 

were set to take place on 7th July 2021. 

 

As a parent at the school, I understand that the recent news from school about 

family members not being able to attend sports day and now this are very 

disappointing for us all, but I can assure you that these decisions are not made 

lightly and we have to follow guidelines given to us to protect our children.  

 

The children’s sports day will still go ahead and I’m sure the teachers will be 

shouting louder than ever before to support our children, and I can guarantee 

that as soon as we are able to, we will be continuing with many events to enrich 

the children’s education and make their schooling as enjoyable as possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in the events that we have been putting 

on to raise money for all our children at Bonneygrove. If you wish to discuss this 

with me further, please email me at Bonneygrove-pta@outlook.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Janet Crosland-Barrett 

Chair of Bonneygrove PTA 
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